
Submitter: Terry Swartwout 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

SB808 

Please support SB 808. It is long overdue to provide hiring and promotion 

preferences in public employment for those that have served this state and country. 

Oregon National Guard members have always been ready to answer the call for any 

and all state and federal active duty. And weather it was active duty or training to stay 

proficient  at their assigned duties, they left their families to perform those duties 

when called upon. Seems like a small gesture of thanks on Oregon's behalf to extend 

these preferences to to the men and women former and current members of the 

Oregon National Guard. 

CW5 (Ret) Terry Swartwout 

Served my State and Country proudly for over 42 years. 


